Carla Hoekzema

From: City Council

Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 2:09 PM

To: Paul Cohen; Steve Szafran; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to rezone of residential to business on NE 170th St

From: Shannon Wisner <shannon.c.wisner@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 2, 2019 1:43 PM

To: City Council <Council@shorelinewa.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to rezone of residential to business on NE 170th St

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello- I live at 1854 NE 170th st in Shoreline and | wanted to write to express my vehement opposition to the proposed
rezoning of two parcels on my street for the Irons Brothers business. This is a residential neighborhood and it was
already disruptive (their vans and cars speeding up and down our street) and just plain weird to have such a business
operating out of a home on our street. | had no idea they were doing this in violation of zoning already, or | would have
complained. This company should not be rewarded for violating zoning laws (for 13 years!) by allowing them now to
expand to another lot and permanently change the landscape of our street. My husband and | moved here to starta
family on a quiet residential street. Please stand up for Shoreline residents. | also hope they’ve been fined and given
notice to discontinue operating their business immediately out of these lots since they are breaking zoning laws.

Please do not proceed with this rezone!

Shannon Wisner



